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Communications 

Walk-in vaccinations clinics for Iqalummiut aged 12-17  

July 16, 2021 
Iqaluit, Nunavut                    30 sec            

Effective July 21, 2021, Pfizer walk-in clinics will be open to Iqalummiut aged 12-17, 

every Wednesday from 9:30 to 11:30 a.m., and 1:30 to 4:30 p.m., at Iqaluit Public 

Health located at 1091 Mivvik Street. Walk-ins for the Moderna vaccine continue to be 

available from Monday to Friday 9:30 to 11:30 a.m., and 1:30 to 4:30 p.m., for those 18 

and over.  

Anyone who has reason to believe they have been exposed to COVID-19 is advised to 

call the COVID-hotline at 1-888-975-8601 between 10 a.m. and 6 p.m. EST, or notify 

their community health centre right away, and immediately isolate at home for 14 days. 

Please do not go to the health centre in person. 

For all the latest information, including the numbers of recovered and active cases per 

community, go to: https://www.gov.nu.ca. 
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